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Fellow Kiwanians,

Let me begin by thanking the Kiwanis Night Out Committee, Craig 
Smith and Karen Erickson did a great job with this event this year.  The 
evening with Dueling Pianos was a lot of fun.  We got a wonderful visit 
from Elvis ( John Wauters) and  Louis Armstrong (Craig Smith).  Jerry 
Parks and Chuck Siekman squared off with dueling cowbells.  One of our 
newer members, Kevin Dameron along with Melissa Jones, dominated 
Pinky ( Jeff Strause) and Kay Sackville-Breuer in a song about LOVE and 
letters.  I am hopeful that some of you in addition to Melissa Jones had a 
great time at this event.

The Pancake Committee is hard at work preparing for the Pancake 
Breakfast on Memorial Day Weekend.  Everyone should have their ticket 
packet and hopefully you’ll get all of yours sold.  As a committee they are 
also trying to secure sponsorships for this fund-raiser.  If you would, reach 
out to a business you frequent to see if they would like to help sponsor the 
event.  The Pancake Committee has also completed a breakfast for the 
Post Prom event at West Burlington/Notre Dame High Schools and they 
may have another one coming up for the Burlington High School Post 
Prom.  I hope everyone takes a minute at the next meeting or two to sign 
up for a spot or two to work at these events.  It wouldn’t be a note from me 
if I didn’t stress how important it is for us as Club members to volunteer 
our time and talents to help make our Club what it is.

The Nominations Committee is working to fill Board of Director 
positions and the Vice President slot.  If asked, give this some serious 
thought!

I hope everyone is as ready for the Spring weather as I am.  With this 
warmer weather we get the opportunity to participate in some Club 
events.  I urge you to get involved and have fun with our upcoming events.

Respectfully,
Jon Hart, Club President



Board of Directors Meeting 

Please welcome our 2 newest members Gina Crabtree 
and Andie Gerst!  Gina is with the Burlington Area 
YMCA. Andie is with Two Rivers Financial Group. 
Please give them a great big Kiwanis welcome!

The Board of Directors approved the following funding 
request of $300 to support the Youth Jamboree at Big 
Hollow on 5/14 for an anticipated 600 children to 
participate in fishing, hunting, trapshooting, canoeing, 
with breakfast and lunch as well. 

Pancake Breakfast Reminders

28th Pancake Breakfast
Saturday, May 28, 6:30 am - 12 pm

The Scoop on Tickets and Sponsorships
	 Each member is urged to sell as many tickets as possible prior to 		
	 the breakfast.  If you need additional tickets, contact Stephanie 		
	 Nagrocki, snagrocki@teamssi.com or 319-572-5499.

	 All Sponsors will receive recognition in our poster  & the news		
	 paper tab if received by May 11 and event recognition if received 	
	 by May 20.

	 The sponsorship categories are as follows:
	 Copper Level $150.00 - includes 2 tickets
	 Bronze Level $400.00 - includes 6 tickets
	 Silver Level $500.00 - includes 8 tickets
	 Gold Level $700.00 – includes 10 tickets
	 Platinum Level $1,000.00 – Includes 14 tickets

	 Return to Dennis Wilson, denniswilson4@mchsi.com or fax to 319-753-6929
	
Do I Really have to Buy a Hog?
	 No, not a real hog!  We try every year to raise the necessary funds from our membership to underwrite the cost 
	 of the supplies for our Pancake Breakfast Fund Raiser.  This is done by offering the opportunity for our 
	 members to buy a Hog for the event for $100 (or any portion – ¼ or ½), well not really a hog, but all the 
	 supplies we need to put on this great breakfast.  With this member fund raiser we’re then able to put all the 	
	 ticket sales directly to the bottom line and thus all of it back into the community for worthy projects.

Where do I Sign Up to Work?
	 Numerous shifts and stations are available for those who wish to volunteer.  You may also have friends or family 
	 volunteer with you if you choose.
	 To sign up, contact Lois Blythe, lblythe@burlington.lib.ia.us or 319-750-3938.

Youth Scholarship Fund

Kiwanis provides several scholarships to students 
attending Southeastern Community College through our 
Youth Scholarship Fund.  The fund is still going strong.

In order to grow the fund and offer a few more scholarships 
we need your help. Members can make a personal donation 
and in some cases your employer will match the donation 
or you make arrangements with your estate.



Kiwanis Night Out!

Dueling 
Pianos!



5 - Boy’s and Girl’s Club, Nolan Erickson

12 - YMCA, Andy Dahl, Executive Director

17 - Board Meeting, 12 pm @ The Drake

19 - Great  Prairie Area Education Agency, 

Dr. Jon Sheldahl

26 - Juvenile Court Officer for 8th Judicial 

District, Michael T. Rempe

Programs arranged by John Wauters

Mark Your Calendar...

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to

improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

www.burlingtonkiwanis.com

www.facebook.com/burlingtonkiwanis

PO Box 15
Burlington, IA 52601


